Greaerl

City of Greater Sudbury
Ville du Grand Sudbury

March 21, 2018

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Grenier:

POBOX5000SIN A Re: Petition — Sidewalk Request — Montrose Avenue, Sudbury

200 BRADY SIREET '

SUDBURY ON P34 583 At the Special City Council meeting of March 20, 2018 Councillor Landry-Altmann
CPSCOOSLICCA submitted a petition to the Deputy City Clerk requesting a sidewalk on Montrose Avenue,
200, RUE BRADY Sudbury.

SUDBURY ON P3A5P3

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who

oS is responsible for communicating which of the following four paths they may choose:

\mwgreatgsmacébmyca
i grandsudbury.ca . . .« e . .
R b 1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to

resolve or respond to the matter in question;

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

5. May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Viv Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext, 4290, or via
email at: viv.gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,

Brigitte Sobush
Deputy City Clerk

cc: Council Members
Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure
Stephen Holmes, Director of Infrastructure Capital Planning




PETITION

| We, the {
Y}%esxceers of tdard (9~

(Please identify the petitioners in general terms. For example, residents of Ward #, residents of Street Name,
residents of Community Name, residents of the City of Greater Sudbury)

Briefly state the matter or argument in support of your petition. (This statement must appear at the top of each

page on which you collect signatures.)
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State the specific request for action you wish Council to undertalke,
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Name and contact information of the Petition Spokespevrson or Principal Petitioner.

Name (please print) -‘j,’:pS% lCa C‘“ 07(1 C Q rénies”




Sidewalle on [V ientrose.

Here follows the Signatures

Name Addresses Signatures

{Please print first and last name) {Your residential address In the City of Greater Sudbtiry) (Only original signatures are permitled. if
signing on tehalf of a business or

organization, vou should indicate if you are
the owner, president, secrelary, treasurer,
ale.)

Please be advised the original petition IS
available for viewing at the Clerk's  Services
department at 200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor,  Sudbury. .

Notice of Collection and Consent

Personal information on this form is collected under the authority of section 28(2) of the Municipal Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act for the purpose of informing City Council as to your views of a matter over which Council has
the power ta act. This information will not be used by the City for any purpose other than to ensure it meets Council's
requirements for a valid petition and to ensure contact with the spokesperson or principal petitioner. Oqce submitted to
Council, this petition becanies a public document and is avaifable for viewing. Questions relating to the collection and use
of this information may be directed to the Deputy City Clerk at clerks@greatersudbury.ca


clk34pwd
Typewritten Text
Please be advised the original petition is
available for viewing at the Clerk's Services
department at 200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury.




